
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 18, 2017 1:12:00 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 12:27 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Katie Gardiner

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I implore you to strike down these rate increases. It's hard enough now to afford electricity!! People in
this province are already choosing between hydro and food. We can't take anymore price increases. If
anything the price need to be drastically reduced.

-- Attachment --
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